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New Website Helps Community Members Find  

Local Resources 
 

Davis Links makes it easier to access trusted resources in one place. 
 

DAVIS COUNTY, UTAH – Davis County Health Department has launched a new online tool to 

help community members find trusted resources in one place. The Davis Links Resource 

Directory website is davislinks.org. It is a one-stop source with over 2,000 programs and services 

for all stages of life. Users can access resources for food, housing, healthcare, behavioral health, 

family support, overall well-being, and more, just by entering a keyword and their ZIP code. 

 

“Davis County service providers are excited to start bringing awareness to Davis Links, which 

connects our community to a comprehensive and vital network of resources,” said Davis County 

Health Department Director Brian Hatch.  

Davis Links connects everyone in Davis County to trusted resources and local support through a 

network that is efficient and reliable. Users can search privately with no account required. 

Those who want to save or return to their search later can create a free account. The website is 

available in more than 130 languages. 

“Finding the right help can be challenging. Davis Links helps close the gap between needs and 

available support. It turns searching into finding and eases the stress of seeking help,” said Open 

Doors Executive Director Jason Wilde.  

This new tool is part of a countywide effort to improve access to resources and services. The 

Davis Links Resource Directory is powered by findhelp, a social care platform. Service providers 

and the community have access to local resources through the platform. The website is a 

community-driven initiative championed by Davis4Health and trusted Davis County Human 

Communities.  
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Services agencies, representing a major collaborative effort between county government and 

community partners.  

“There has been a gap in community members' awareness about services, assistance, care, 

help, and opportunities that are available and where to find them. By increasing awareness and 

simplifying access to resources, we are addressing a community theme that has been repeated 

many times over the last decade,” said Isa Perry, Health Strategy Manager at the Davis County 

Health Department. “Through this effort, we are reducing barriers, facilitating connections, and 

contributing to a stronger, more resilient Davis County.”  

“Community members and service providers across Davis County have long called for a shared, 

up-to-date resource directory to support families and individuals through life's challenges. Davis 

Links is the result of a vision for a community where everyone feels connected, supported, and 

empowered by a trusted network of care,” said Davis County Domestic Violence Coalition Chair 

Debbie Comstock. “Davis Links is also a hub for those in Davis County who are looking for ways 

to be part of the solution. We’re proud to support this tool and hope everyone will join us in 

using and promoting it.” 

We invite all organizations with services that support the well-being of the Davis County 

community to use Davis Links as their go-to online directory. Explore what’s available in our 

community by visiting the Davis Links website at davislinks.org today. 
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